From: Lynda Curnoe

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 1:12 PM

To: ASKCITY < ASKCITY@Iondon.ca>

Subject: 75 Langarth Street

Hello,

I think that my childhood home at 75 Langarth Street should be designated as a heritage home. It was the childhood home of my brother Greg Curnoe, born in 1936.

The house was built by my grandfather William Porter who built a large number of houses in the south London area. He lived at the corner of wharncliffe and Langarth.

The present owners of 75 Langarth are very respectful of the house but I would like to see it designated to be preserved for the future.

Regards,

Lynda Curnoe

